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Ref.: C2.09-1076 Luxembourg, 28 December 2009 

Circular letter 

To all credit institutions 

To all software providers 

To all reporting channels 

 

 

 

In case of discrepancies between the French and the English text,  
the French text shall prevail 

 

 

Concerns: Statistical reporting 2010, update of reporting instructions  

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

We should like to refer to the above-mentioned subject in order to inform you that we 

have updated the pages of the Internet site Banque centrale du Luxembourg (www.bcl.lu) 

that contain the instructions for the statistical reporting of credit institutions in order to 

include the updates containing the various comments and suggestions received following 

the last update.  

 

Therefore, in addition to the mails sent out in order to inform you of these changes, we 

should like to invite you to regularly visit our Internet site in order to be informed of the 

most recent updates.  
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Finally, we should like to thank all the actors involved in the production of statistics for 

their kind support provided by them in order to improve the various statistical reports. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

BANQUE CENTRALE DU LUXEMBOURG 

 

Volkert BEHR Roland NOCKELS 

Section statistiques bancaires et 
monétaires Département Statistiques 

 


